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Immediate release 
NATIONAL YOUTH IN-HOUSING INDABA

The National Department of Housing will be hosting a National Youth - In - Housing Indaba at the Forever Resorts Aventura in Bela-Bela, Limpopo. 

The three day Indaba, which will be held from 18 -19 May, will be attended by about 300 delegates comprising of Youth Formations such as National Youth Council, officials from the National Department of Housing, Senior Provincial and Municipal housing officials from across the country.

The Indaba will also be attended by the Deputy President Phumzile Mlambo-Ngcuka, the Premier of Limpopo Sello Moloto and MECs of Local Government and Housing from all nine Provinces.  
At least 180 youth (20 youths per province) are expected to participate in the indaba.
The aim of the Indaba is to develop consensus on youth participation in Housing with key stakeholders in the Housing and Youth Development Sectors as well as reviewing projects and policies on youth developmental across the Housing and Human Settlement Sector.  
The delegates will amongst other, tabled and discuss four case studies with a view to determine strategies to maximise youth participation and skill transfer.  
These case studies include the Bela-Bela Youth housing project, the Moses Kotane Project, Paarl in the Western Cape and Diepsloot Projects in Gauteng.  
The dignitaries are expected to visit the site of the Bela-Bela Project in extension 7.
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